						MINUTES

						Jayhawk Chapter of
						The National Federation of the Blind of Kansas

						February 15, 2021

Members present:  Renee and Charles Morgan, Brendy Latare, Cheryl Miller, Athena Johnson, Rob Tabor and Susan Tabor.

The meeting was called to order by our chapter president, Rob Tabor, at 4:07 p.m.  The January minutes were adopted, pending the correction of a spelling error.

Brendy Latare reported that there were no changes in the treasury this month; no deposits, no withdrawals.  So, the amount in the treasury remains the same, at $901.82.


Rob reported on the Washington Seminar that had taken place the week prior, and gave the state report.  The Blind Parents Bill should be introduced into the Kansas legislature this year. Rob and Tom Page have legislators in mind to sponsor it.  Rob also reported on the most recent Presidential Release from the National office.  He suggested that rather than listen to them at each meeting because they are so lengthy, that we take turns, and someone reports on the most recent one each month.  This was agreed to by consensus.

Renee and Susan reported that there was no news to report from the Survivors’ Task Force State Subcommittee.

There was more discussion of the March Madness basketball pool.  Rather than totally scrapping it, the consensus was that each person should participate as they feel led, and should feel free to invite their friends.  But the chapter will not officially be participating as a group.

Having completed the business at hand, the meeting was adjourned at 4:57 p.m.  Our next meeting will be held virtually on Monday, March 8 at 4:00 p.m.

Respectfully Submitted:

Susan Tabor, Secretary 


